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Dear Parents,                                                                                                        March 3, 2023 
 
        

• The hard copy of the time-table for the final examination is given to Classes I to IV 

and VI, VII and IX. Classes V, VIII and X are given the time-table for the 

examination early. Follow the given instructions strictly for the conduct of the 

examinations.  
 

• It will be a study leave on all the Saturdays of this month except on March 18th. 

Accordingly, it will be a study leave for the students tomorrow. Class X will have 

their preparatory exam tomorrow.  
 

• Students are strictly instructed to revise and prepare for the examinations.       

The marks and grades of the examination will be taken into account for the 

promotion to the next class.  
 

• There will be Open Day after the final examination. Details will be communicated 

shortly.  
 

• Parents are requested to monitor the children and ensure that the children spend 

maximum time for the revision and preparation for the exam. This being the   

final exam, the question paper will be lengthy and so children should prepare 

themselves for the examination as per the given syllabus.  
 

• It is seriously viewed that a few students have not yet received Hall Ticket for the 

Examination. 
  

                

             Brother Sanil Tharayil 
             Principal 
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